
YEAR TWO SPRING 2 2025 

This half term has been very busy, but lots of fun!  In English we looked at the 

type of language advertisers use to persuade us to buy things, and we even 

wrote a persuasive advert ourselves.  After that, we used the story “Alfie’s 

Star” to help us to understand the structure of a 4-part story.  We acted out 

the story first, then we created our own versions, using time connectives to 

help our story flow. Finally, we learned about performance poetry, using the 

poem “The Sound Collector” by Roger McGough. We’re sure that your child 

would love to perform it for you!  

In maths, we have been doing lots of work on adding subtracting 2 digit 

numbers, using equipment to help us when numbers needed to be exchanged. 

 

                                                

 In March, we were visited by Mrs Chippendale from the Openzone, who 

taught us how to create simple programs using ScratchJr, focusing on 

sequencing and events which related to storytelling and literacy. We have also 

been creating pictograms online using information we have gathered in class. 

Check out the website on our Google Classroom. 

 

          



In Science we have been learning all about food chains. We learnt the meaning 

of the words ‘producer’ and ‘consumer’ and how energy is passed from plants 

to other living things. We kept an eye on our worm farms and noticed that 

they have mixed up all of the layers of sand and dirt! 

Finally, we completed our Sponsored walk in the last week of term. This was 

lots of fun and very tiring but it was all for a good cause! 


